HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORKSHOP
June 8, 2:21‘18 r—mS:ND P.M.

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing on the budget on
June 8, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. in the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration
Building. In attendance at the meeting were Chairman Lee Boone, District 1 Commissioner
Larry Hooks, District 2 Commissioner James Perry, District 3, District 5 Commissioner David
Walls.
All commissioners were present except District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond. Chairman
Boone stated the purpose of the meeting was to discuss the proposed facility guidelines for the
arena that had been created by Commissioner Perry and Commissioner Hammond from the
previous commissioner’s meeting. Chairman Boone requested that Commissioner Perry discuss
the guidelines paragraph by paragraph and allow Caleb Pike, Arena Director, to comment on any
guidelines that need to be discussed. After reviewing the entire document and having much
discussion, the Board moved on to the next topic.
Mrs. Melinda Brown - stated that she has lost funding and would love to move to the Gulf
Station, she would also love to help with the promotion of the arena and trade labor for space.
Mrs. Brown stated she would supply their own Wi-Fi and phone. She only asked the county pay
for electricity and water. The Board decided to discuss this at the next commissioners meeting on
June 22, 2021.
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